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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

October 17, 2022 

 

NOTICE CANCELING BRIEF ADJUDICATIVE PROCEEDING 

(Previously set for Monday, October 17, 2022, at 2:30 p.m.) 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Investigation of Tetris Moving Company LLC for Compliance 

with WAC 4890-15-480, WAC 480-15-550, WAC 480-15-555, WAC 480-15-560, and 

WAC 480-15-570, 

 Docket TV-220659 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On September 15, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a Notice of Intent to Cancel; Notice of Brief Adjudicative Proceeding; 

Setting Time for Oral Statements (Notice of Intent to Cancel) against Tetris Moving 

Company LLC (Tetris or Company). The Notice of Intent to Cancel, among other things, 

scheduled a brief adjudicative proceeding (BAP) on October 17, 2022, at 2:30 p.m.  

 

On Friday afternoon, October 14, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) contacted the presiding 

officer to inform the Commission that the Tetris had submitted a safety management plan 

(SMP) that Staff believes is acceptable, and to request that the Commission cancel the BAP 

and consider the matter on a paper record.  

 

The Commission finds good cause to cancel the BAP scheduled for this afternoon, Monday, 

October 17, 2022. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the previously scheduled BAP set for 

October 17, 2022, is cancelled.  

 

/s/ Samantha Doyle 

SAMANTHA DOYLE 

Administrative Law Judge 


